
PUBLIC SERVICE 

ANNOUNCMENT  
Due to expected tropical storm force winds brought 

by hurricane Hanna; flooding and damage around 

service area, LRGVDC – Valley Metro will suspend 

transit services Monday, July 27, 2020 for the safety 

of our riders and operators: 

o All Valley Metro bus routes 

o All RGV Metro Express bus routes 

LRGVDC – Valley Metro will continue to monitor and 

adjust services as needed, service is expected to 

resume Tuesday, July 28, 2020. 

At all times, residents are encouraged to take the 

necessary safeguard during this Hurricane season. 

Stay tuned through radio/TV, follow weather.gov and 

be ready to seek higher grounds. 

We will continue to keep you inform, for additional 

questions you can contact us at: 

1-800-574-8322 


